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PUC is a letter from the E.O. to Chief Engineer, APWD,
regarding arrangement of special boat to Strait Island for visit of

Team to Strait Island for inspection of the ongoing works.

He has stated that the Chief Engineer-cum-Secretary
(PWD), alongwith the Superintending Engineer, CC-I, Executive
Engineer, CD-I, APWD and other senior officer of APWD are
proposed to visit Strait Island for inspection of the ongoing works
on 27.05.2010 at 9.00 AM and will return back to Port Blair via
Havelock either on the same day or next day subject to weather

condition.

Whenever, a request is made to this organisation we make
arrangement of special boat to send the team to Strait Island by
tribal boat M.V. Shompen. This vessel purchase meant only for
tribal welfare. Directorate of Shipping Services raises no charges

for the deployment of the vessel M. V. Shompen.

Subject to approval, we may send a requisition to Director
of Shipping services for deployment of M.V. Shompen to Strait
Island for the above purpose.
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